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7th June 2023 

Inset days change 
 
 Dear Parents,  
 
I am writing to inform you of a change to our inset days for September next year. The original dates shared 
with you were as follows: 
 
Monday 4th September and Tuesday 5th September 2023 
 
 
Unfortunately, due to availability of our external provider who will be facilitating staff training, we have 
had to change the dates to the following:  
 
Thursday 7th September and Friday 8th September 2023. 
 
 
This will mean that all children will be expected to return to school on Monday 4th September.  
 
We can only apologise for any inconvenience caused by these changes. It is, however, imperative that our team 
of staff receive high quality training, in order to maximise the impact of these inset days on your childrens 
progress and outcomes. 
 
Thankyou for your understanding in this matter, 
 
 Yours Faithfully,  
 
T. Hinkley  
 
Headteacher 
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